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Statement By: 

John French, Save Our Constitution General Counsel 
Regarding Today’s Florida Supreme Court Oral Arguments on the  

Signature Revocation Law 
 
“A basic tenet of our democratic system is the right to have your voice heard.  Citizens have the 

ability to affect change by coming together to petition for ballot initiatives. However, this 

process can only be fully complete, and fully democratic, when a mechanism for signature 

revocation is a part of this process.  If you mistakenly sign a petition, are misled into signing a 

petition, or simply change your mind, then you should have the opportunity to remove your 

name from that petition.  We hope and trust the Supreme Court will agree and uphold the 2007 

signature revocation law.” 
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